
 

22 January 2023 
 
H. E. Antonio Guterres  
Secretary-General 
United Nations 
New York, NY 10017 
USA 
 

Dear Secretary General,  

Living Our Covenant LLC (dba Covenant Consulting) is pleased to confirm our commitment to and 
support of the Ten Principles of the United Nations Global Compact on human rights, labor, 
environment, and anti-corruption.  

We are dedicated to making the UN Global Compact and its principles part of our organization’s 
business strategy, culture, and day-to-day operations. We look forward to engaging in any 
collaborative projects that will further the goals of the United Nations, especially the Sustainable 
Development Goals. Covenant Consulting will make a clear statement of our pledge to our 
stakeholders and the general public.  

We realize that we are required to submit a Communication on Progress annually to describe our 
company’s efforts to implement the Ten Principles. As a company, we value public accountability 
and transparency, therefore we are committing to report on our progress starting in 2024, and 
annually, according to the UN Global Compact CoP policy. This report will include:  

• A statement signed by our CEO expressing continued support for the UN Global Company 
and renewing our ongoing commitment to the initiative and its principles. This is separate 
from our initial letter of commitment to join the UN Global Compact.  

• The completion of the online questionnaire of the Communication on Progress through 
which we will disclose our company’s continuous efforts to integrate the Ten Principles into 
our business strategy, culture, and daily operations, and contribute to United Nations goals, 
particularly the Sustainable Development Goals.  

Sincerely,  

 

Mr. Jason R. Grant  
CEO | Principal 

 


